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October 24, 2014

Law Offices Sabra & Aspden
1026 County Street
Somerset, MA 02726

Re: Spirit of Somerset
Dear Attorney Sabra & Attorney Aspden:

We would like to thank you and your organization for your generous contribution to the Spirit of
Somerset Event held the weekend of September 19, and September 20, 2014. Your donation
helped to provide a fun-filled day of activities and has helped Somerset maintain its “hometown
appeal”.

Again, our sincere thanks to you for your contribution and generosity. We look forward to
working with you again next year in providing this annual event to the community.

Sincerely,
Spirit of Somerset Committee



